

Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners

December 1, 2008

Fadi El-Salibi, MD 5380 S. Rainbow Blvd #110 Las Vegas, NV 89118

Dear Dr. El-Salibi:

We have received information regarding the treatment you provided the above named patients. The complaint alleges you were the Infectious Disease physician assigned to these patients at Mountain View Hospital. It is alleged you would enter these patients' rooms, make notations in their charts, and then leave the rooms without examining the patients. It is further alleged you did not provide any medical care to these patients.

In order to determine whether or not there has been a violation of the Medical Practice Act, please provide a written response to the allegations noted above, including your treatment plans for the patients. Provide your written response within 21 (twenty one) days.

The Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners investigates all information received concerning possible violations of the Nevada Revised Statutes, Chapter 630. We make no determination as to whether or not there has been a violation of the Medical Practice Act prior to the completion of the investigation.

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 7238 • Reno, Nevada 89510-7238

Physical Address: 1105 Terminal Way, Suite 301 • Reno, Nevada 89502-2144

(775) 688-2559 • Fax (775) 688-2321

E-mail: nsbme@medboard.nv.gov • Website: www.medboard.nv.gov



Please be advised that the particular allegation referenced above, if in fact it did occur, and depending of the facts associated with the situation, could be a violation of the codes, including, but not limited to NRS 630.301(6), 630.3062(1)(3).

Respectfully,

Heather L. Higgins

Investigator

Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners